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As discussed in our telephone conversation after the meeting on 31 October 2018, I was concerning re the extent of clarity being 
sought by Crown in relation to a large number of the 20 recommendations in the Sixth Review. 
I have spoken to Alex about this, and she agrees that it is vital that Crown obtain the necessary clarity at the outset to ensure it 
progresses to achieve the recommendations to the satisfactory of the Commission. 
Considering Licensing, and LMA in particular, have taken lead house in assessing Crown response to the recommendations, it is 
important for me that Crown be given a formal opportunity, at the outset, to seek that clarity and Licensing respond accordingly. 
I have drafted a letter, that is with Alex for review, and I expect to send it out tomorrow. 
I look forward to receiving your response and ensuring this important process commences on the right foot. 
Regards 

Jason Cremona CPA 
Manager, Licence Management & Audit 
Licensing Division 


